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Subject: Money for planned parenthood and other failed sex-ed programs ~ Website email from 

Madeline Nesmith

Lt. Governor Bryant, I feel it is time for those of faith to stand up for those being persecuted for 
following their convictions. Prayers have been answered when President Trump removed funding 
from failed sex-ed programs and money for foreign abortions. It is time now for elected officials to 
follow his lead. DO NOT go back and fund these programs. We are a blessed nation and people of 
faith and God are watching not what you say but what you do. May God bless you and continue to 
bless America. Madeline Nesmith
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